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Koon, Nancy

From: Kelly McConnell <kmcconnell0213@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 8:47 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan, 
 
I ask that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for Paradise Valley and I also request a 
public hearing on this issue. Mill Bayou is a protected Water of the United States and a source of life-giving 
water for animals and people within the Mill Bayou Watershed and therefore is not an appropriate use as a 
sewage pipe which will poison our waters and threaten our health. This developer is documented to be a "bad 
actor" with ADEQ and should not be allowed to install yet another failed sewage facility in Roland on Mill 
Bayou and not especially when the developer has other options. 
 
I am a Realtor with Jon Underhill Real Estate and I know what this will do to property values. Mary Katherine 
and Heath Henderson bought a house that had been neglected and improved it immensely. They have two small 
children and another on the way. They do not deserve this.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly McConnell  
5816 S Country Club Blvd 
Little Rock, AR 72207 
 

 
Kelly McConnell | Jon Underhill Real Estate, Associate Broker| www.jonunderhill.com/kelly-
mcconnell/ | 501.416.6482 mobile | 
 
 
Email Disclaimer: Email is not secure or confidential. Jon Underhill Real Estate will never request that you 
send funds or nonpublic personal or financial information, such as credit card or bank account and/or routing 
numbers, by email.  If you receive an email message concerning any transaction involving Jon Underhill Real 
Estate or the purchase/sale of a home, and the email requests that you send funds or provide nonpublic 
personal or financial information, do not respond to the email and immediately contact Jon Underhill Real 
Estate. To notify Jon Underhill Real Estate of suspected email fraud, contact us by calling (501)868-3444. 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


